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4900 Special Release 18 April, 2025
Invitation to the 578th Inaugural Lecture

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Kayode Oyebode Adebowale, mni, FAS, fspsp,
cordially invites the general public to the 578th Inaugural Lecture and the first
in the series for the 2024/2025 academic session to be delivered by Professor R.
Adisa of the Department of Clinical Pharmacy & Pharmacy
Administration, on behalf of the Faculty of Pharmacy.

The lecture is scheduled to hold on Thursday, 24 April, 2025 at 3.00 p.m. in
Trenchard Hall.

The title of the lecture is “Medication Therapy Management as a Panacea for
Suboptimal Treatment Outcome in Healthcare Delivery: Fact or Myth”.

Thank you.

G.0O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA
Registrar and Secretary to Senate



